
WEST HARTFORD PLAN AND ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF DECISION  

 

The Town of West Hartford Plan and Zoning Commission also acting as the Inland 

Wetlands and Watercourses Agency, at its Special Meeting on Wednesday, August 25, 

2021, took the following action: 

 

SPECIAL USE PERMIT GRANTED: 

 

170 Kingswood Road – Kingswood Oxford School – Application (SUP#1367) of Josh 

Balabuch on behalf of Kingswood Oxford School, requesting approval of a Special Use 

Permit to use temporary lights for a one time sporting event on October 23, 2021. (Submitted 

for TPZ receipt on July 7, 2021. Required public hearing scheduled for August 2, 2021, 

postponed until August 25, 2021. Permit granted on August 25, 2021.) 

 

The final approved plan and the application related to the above item is available for 

public review by sending an email request to comment.tpz@westhartfordct.gov or calling 

860.561.7555 to schedule a review appointment. 

 

The effective date of this action is Wednesday, September 15, 2021. 

 

Kevin Ahern, Chairman TPZ/IWWA 

Todd Dumais, TPZ/IWW Administrative Officer 

 

Dated this the 26th day of August, 2021.  

Posted online on Thursday, August 26, 2021. 

Publish (1) one time on Tuesday, August 31, 2021 
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